
Update on postal services to Thailand

     Hongkong Post announced today (September 20) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Thailand, due to the impact of heavy rain, mail
delivery services to the areas with postcodes 13xxx, 43xxx, 50xxx, 57xxx,
63xxx, 65xxx, 83xxx and 91xxx are subject to delay.
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